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26 February 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Fr Darach has been in touch to let us know the proposed dates for our Sacraments this year. 

First Confession is normally held in Primary 3, however due to the pandemic, our current P3 girls 

will celebrate their First Confession next year, in Primary 4. 

Please note that these dates below are subject to current restrictions being eased, which will allow 

churches to be open. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Details of each sacrament will be shared with parents nearer the time. Thank you for your support 

and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emer Hughes 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
Tel: 028 9074 6325  
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 
www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk 
 
info@ourladysgirlsprimary.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
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